
 
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                              Canteen Facility for Students 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that we will soon be starting canteen facility for our students. The canteen 
will offer healthy and hygienic food, keeping students’ health in mind. 
 
To help us plan effectively, we kindly request you to confirm your interest in availing this facility for your 
child by filling in the google link 
 
https://forms.gle/HXAaUjLbUskQwz8h9 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Regards 

 
Principal  

 


